
Resolution in support of the Maury Loontjens Memorial Library 
 
 
 
 
 
Be it resolved that the Cranston Public Library Board of Trustees, recognizing the intrinsic and 
deeply American value of public libraries as institutions of democracy and lifelong learning, 
gives their full support to the Board of Trustees, Director, staff, and patrons of the Maury 
Loontjens Memorial Library in their effort to secure all library funding necessary from the Town 
of Narragansett.  In addition, the Board wholeheartedly supports the effort to move the library 
into the new and improved location that was supported by 68% of Narragansett voters in a bond 
referendum in 2016. 
 
 
Passed by the Cranston Public Library Board of Trustees on June 12, 2019 


